AaBb Cc Dd Ee Ff Gg Hh li Jj Kk Ll Mm Nn Oo Pp Oq Rr Ss T + Uu V v Ww X + Yy Zz

August, 2023

Dear Students (and Parents),

I hope that you are enjoying a fun and safe summer. I am looking forward to being your second grade teacher and I am already working hard to get our classroom ready for September. The supplies that all second graders will need are on the website. Here are a few extra things that you can do to be ready on the first day:

- Know your bus information
- Bring your backpack (labeled with your name)
- Bring a small and nutritious snack (labeled with your name) and a bottle of water that can be refilled at our water station.
- Pack a healthy lunch (labeled with your name)
- Wear a smile @

Let me tell you a little bit about myself. I was a Kindergarten teacher for 10 years in Woodbridge Township. Then a Kindergarten teacher and a first grade teacher for a combined 10 years here at Sunnymead School. I was an A.S.I. teacher in which I had the pleasure of working in every grade level and in every subject area for five years. This is my seventh year as a second grade teacher and I am thrilled! If you did the math, you will see that this is my 32nd year teaching.;)

I love all birds but my favorites are penguins and owls so OWLS will be our classroom theme. But you will still find lots of penguins tool. Since purple is my favorite color, you will see that around our room. I'm excited to welcome you to class and to learn all about you.

Enjoy the rest of your summer. But get ready for a fun and exciting year in Room 16!!! We will be busy learning and playing together...AND I CAN'T WAIT!

Love, Mrs. Renz drenz@htps.us

